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20 November 2023

Timoteus Mufeti

The Environmental Commissioner
Department of Environmental Affairs

Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism
Private Bag 13306

Windhoek

Attention: Damian Nchindo

Re: Sereening confirmation notice.

Dear Mr. Ncindo,

in recent weeks, NWR experienced malware attack that resulted in downtime with our network. It is
highly likely that during this period the Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism send

confirmation of the screening notice for the submitted Environmental Management Plans (EMPs).

Our records show that we have not yet received confirmation of the screening notices for

App-002394; App-002395; App-002396; App-002397 and App-0023400 applications.

May you kindly resent the screening notice so that the next step of the process can commence.
Thanking you in advance,

Yours sincerely,
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Fransiska Nghitila
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